



September 16, 2015

TO: Flood Authority Members

FROM: Scott Boettcher, Staff

SUBJECT: Local Small Projects (2015-17)

Following table provides Flood Authority members with an update on the status of administrative preparations for 2015-17 local small projects. Feel free to call, email if you have questions (360/480-6600, scottb@sbgh-partners.com).

Sponsor (see map here)	Project (click for request, description)	2015-17 Funding Request	Funding Agreement (RCO)	EZview Project Website (ORIA)	PRISM Account (RCO)	Project Sign (CRBFA)
Aberdeen	Northside Levee	\$2,700,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/11/15, DRAFT to City ▪ #15-1527 	See here	9/15/15, Created	9/14/15, Started
Boistfort Valley Water	Pre-Sedimentation Pond	\$289,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/11/15, DRAFT to Sponsor ▪ #15-1526 	9/11/15, Sponsor to request	9/15/15, Created	9/14/15, Started
Bucoda	Main Street Regrade	\$3,100,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/16/15, RCO to FINAL ▪ #15-1525 	9/15/15, Sponsor requested	9/15/15, Created	9/14/15, Started
Centralia	China Creek Phase I Construction	\$900,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/11/15 -- DRAFT to City ▪ #15-1524 	9/11/15, Sponsor to request	9/15/15, Created	9/14/15, Started
Chehalis	Airport Pump	\$716,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/11/15 -- DRAFT to City ▪ #15-1523 	9/11/15, Sponsor to request	9/15/15, Created	9/14/15, Started
Cosmopolis	Mill Creek Dam	\$3,082,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/17/15, FINAL out for Signatures ▪ #15-1510 	See here	9/15/15, Created	9/14/15, Started
Elma	WWTP Outfall Stabilization Project	\$367,900	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/09/15 -- DRAFT to City ▪ #15-1516 	9/11/15, Sponsor to request	9/15/15, Created	9/14/15, Started



Sponsor (see map here)	Project (click for request, description)	2015-17 Funding Request	Funding Agreement (RCO)	EZview Project Website (ORIA)	PRISM Account (RCO)	Project Sign (CRBFA)
Grays Harbor County	Wishkah Road	Pending	Pending	See here	Pending	Pending
Montesano	WWTP Wynoochee River Bank Protection (Design Study)	\$137,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/16/15, RCO to FINAL ▪ #15-1529 	9/11/15, Sponsor requested	9/16/15, Created	9/14/15, Started
Napavine	Kirkland Road Flooding Study	\$40,000	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ 9/11/15, DRAFT to City ▪ #15-1530 	9/11/15, Sponsor to request	9/16/15, Created	9/14/15, Started